
  

 

  
   

    
 

 
   

   

 

Rev Boutilier 

Claremont, CA 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

The proposed rule to disclose CEO-to-median worker pay ratios will be very good for ­
consumers, workers, investors living off our pensions and savings,  and especially good for 
the economy as an incentive for companies to put more resources into future 
development rather into short term massive wealth for the few elites at the top.  
Please do not retreat from the proposed rule.  transparency and disclosure are essential for 
integrity, and will make it more likely that public opinion will be well enough informed for 
Justice to have a chance to flourish. 

Sincerely, 

Rev Boutilier 




